
November 11th, 1930

Mr, Gordon B. Glassco, 
Executive Secretary, 
The Graduates' Society 
of McGill University»

Dear Mr. Glassoo,

I am to-day in receipt of a letter from 
Professor T»G.fi» Adams, of All Souls' College, Oxford, a 
copy of which I am attaching to this letter, I think 
we can all congratulate ourselves upon having secured the 
services of Professor Adams. I am sure his lectures 
will bo highly Interesting and Inspiring.

I shall leave it to you to make the 
announcement, and regarding the dates for the lectures 
please consult v/ith Colonel Bovoy, who will take the* 
matter up with Dean MaoKay as to securing the use of 
Koyse Hall.

I am always available for consultation 
regarding this or any other matters of interest to the 
Graduates* Society.

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal.


